
DRESS CODE 

 

Persons who desire to visit Inmates must adhere to certain requirements 

concerning dress. 

 

 

 

 

 Visitation Clothing Standards 

 
All visitors, including attorneys and official visitors, must be fully 
dressed in appropriate, conventional clothing which is not unduly 
provocative, suggestive or revealing and does not resemble offender 
attire or present adornments which could be used as a weapon. Other 
visitor clothing standards include: 
 

1. No controversial/objectionable, gang, obscene, drug and alcohol 
designs, messages or profanity on clothing. 

 
2. Shoes are required. 

 
3. Visitors are not to wear any garment which unduly exposes the 

shoulders, chest, back, stomach, midriff and/or underarm. Necklines 
must be within two inches of notch of neck. 

 
4. Clothing made of sheer, transparent, net or mesh materials are not 

allowed. 
 

5. Clothing designed or intended to be tightly worn, to excessively accent 
the body, e.g., spandex, tights leggings, tank tops, etc. is not allowed. 

 
6. Appropriate undergarments are required, but should not be visible. 

 
7. Dresses, skirts, jumpers, culottes, and shorts shall not be worn if more 

than four inches above the kneecap when standing. Slit 
dresses/skirts shall be allowed only if the slit is not more than four 



inches above the kneecap while standing. Wrap around clothing 
will not be allowed. 

 
8. Cell phones are not allowed in the visitation area. 

 
Failure to abide by these rules will result in visitor being denied 

access to visit inmates. 
 


